
Executive Transition

On May 9, 2022, the Trustees announced that Katie Allan Zobel has chosen to complete 
her ten year tenure as President and CEO of the Community Foundation, eȫective 
September 2022. 

As a result of Katie’s decision, the Trustees have engaged Lindauer, a leading executive search 
firm for the nonprofit profession, and is finalizing the formation of the search committee. 

TThe Foundation looks forward to working with Lindauer in finding Katie’s successor.

If you have any questions regarding the executive transition, please send an email to 
our team at wmass@communityfoundation.org.


